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Vallejo Police Officer Autopsy Performed                                        November 18, 2011 
Solano County Coroner’s Office 
 
An autopsy was performed today at the Solano County Coroner’s Office on Vallejo 
Police Officer James Capoot.  The cause of death has been determined to be a gunshot 
wound to the body.  All inquiries pertaining to this press release should be directed to the 
Vallejo Police Department. 
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